AUCKLAND CITY COUNCIL

Please Quote: Standing Order S141/81

Auckland Public Library

Acquisitions Department

27 November 1981

Lorne Street (Box 4138),
AUCKLAND 1, New Zealand.
Telephone: 770-209 — Telex: NZ2750
City Librarian: R, Duthie

The Secretary
New Zealand Home Birth Association
PO Box 7093
Wellesley Street
AUCKLAND

Dear Madam/Sir

Standing Order S141/81

Thank you for donating to Auckland Public Library two copies of your Auckland Branch Newsletter No 12.

We would be pleased if you would accept a STANDING ORDER for TWO copies of your publication. The standing order should begin with Newsletter No 1 and continue as published EXCLUDING Newsletter No 12 which Auckland Public Library already has.

Should you not be able to supply copies of the earlier <u>Newsletters</u>, Auckland Public Library would be grateful if you could supply file copies which could be photocopied by the library and returned by registered post. All expenses would be paid by the library.

Would you please address the publication and invoice (if there is a charge) as follows:

Technical Services Librarian Auckland Public Library P.O. Box 4138 AUCKLAND 1

Attention: Serials Assistant

If you have any inquiries would you please ring Mrs P Holms (770-209 Ext 73).

Yours faithfully

D. Small

engred 20/4/82 Mby

Peter G Shearer
Technical Services Librarian

The New Zealand Home Birth Association

The New Zealand Home Birth Association, P.O. Box 7093, Wellesley St., Auckland, 1.

Affiliated with NATIONAL ASSOCIATION for PARENTS and PROFESSIONALS for SAFE ALTERNATIVE CHILDBIRTH, U.S.A.

Mrs P. Holms,
Auckland Public Library,
P.D. Box 4138,
AUCKLAND 1.

29th April

Dear Mrs Holms,

I received the newsletters you returned today. It is my opinion that the one dated October 1980 is in fact the missing No. 9. I will impress upon the present newsletter sub committee the importance of numbering them clearly and correctly. I enclose No. 8 which is dated July 1980 I also enclose No.'s 10, 13 and 15. You may keep No. 1 5 as I have many copies of it but I would appreciate it if you would xerox the others and return.

I have a lot of enquiries about old Newsletters. Can you give me a reference which I can give to people intending to look them up in the library?

Yours sincerely, Sorbon Mospilone

Barbara Macfarlane,

Sec.

- A very quick reply - my apologies

11/5/12

Thank you for sending the missing newsletters. They are available to the public. Ask at the desk in the New Zealand Dept. on the 1st Floor, & they will be happy to let anyone interested see them. There is also a xerox copier handy as they are not loan material. I hope to bind them approximately every 5 years. There is no need to send the library the National Newsletters. Due to lack of space the librarian has a policy of collecting material relevant to the Auckland area only.

Smely Pan Holms